Dike, Darlene

From: Tracy Chevalier

Sent: 20 April 2017 12:01

To: Planning

Subject: RE: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 20944224) - Darlene 24.4.17, logged under
2017/2304/T

Dear Barry,

Thanks for your reply. I would like you to accept my enquiry as a notification that we would like to have our
Norwegian maple removed.

Please let me know what next steps you or | need to take. Presumable someone from the Council will need to come
and look at the tree?

By the way, does “any tree works” apply to trimming a tree? We were going to ask our neighbour to trim their
conifer (which has got a little out of hand and needs a trim) — does that need permission too?

Best wishes,

Tracy Chevalier

From: Planning [mailto:DCMail@camden.gov.uk]
Sent: 20 April 2017 10:43

To:

Subject: RE: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 20944224)

Dear Tracy
Thank you for your enquiry.

As your address is in the Dartmouth Park Conservation Area, any tree with a stem diameter of
75mm (or more) when measured at a height of 1.5m is protected by default and the council must
be notified (and not object to) any tree works before they are carried out. We then have six weeks
to make a decision as to whether to object to the proposed works or not.

Please can you confirm whether you would like us to accept your enquiry below as a notification?
Don'’t hesitate to contact us should you have any queries, or would like to discuss further.

Kind regards

Barry Dawson
Planning Technician

Telephone: 020 7974 3560
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From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a planning
application. You can still find out about planning applications:
o on new improved posters on lamp posts



o by signing up to planning e-alerts

o in the planning section of the Camden Account
o through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning

applications, decisions and appeals.

General enquiry form - Ref. 20944224

Customer

First Name
Name
My enquiry is

I would like to be contacted by
Email
Phone

Address

About this form
Issued by

Received on
Form reference

Contact method

Tracy

Chevalier

We have a Norwegian maple in our back garden that
has grown too large for the space it's in. It has also
developed leaf-drop and is not particularly healthy.
I'm guessing the tree is @25 years old and the trunk is
20 cm in diameter. Do we need Council permission to
remove it?

Thank you.
eMail

NW5 IRZ

52 Woodsome Road
London

NW5 1RZ

Council and Democracy
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street

London WC1H 9JE

13/04/2017
20944224

Self service

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and

delete the material from your computer.



